
 
DEEP’s Mission: The Danvers Educational Enrichment Partnership is committed to enriching the educational 
processes of the Danvers Public Schools through a unique partnership comprised of schools, community volunteers 
and businesses. 

 
 

Giving Thanks… 
On behalf of the DEEP Board, I’d like to welcome you to the third 
edition of the DEEP newsletter. We’re happy to be starting the new 
school year back to full-time, in-person learning for all in the Danvers 
Public Schools.  

In this season of Thanksgiving, we would like to thank all those who 
have helped and continue to help support DEEP. It is because of this 
support that we are able to provide funding to help enhance the 
education of all students in the Danvers Public Schools.  

This year, DEEP is once again supporting the schools with the DEEP 
Teacher Grant program. Last month, teachers were able to submit 
proposals for grants. Our grant committee, lead by Mari Matt, will be 
meeting this month to determine the grant recipients. DEEP would 
not be able to provide this support without our members, fundraising 
and the generosity of the community and corporate members. Thank 
you to all those who have contributed in some way to help support 
our teachers and students. It is greatly appreciated. 

In this edition you will find offers from some of  
our DEEP sponsors, as well as information on  
the upcoming Danvers Holiday Festival and  
Tree Lighting that DEEP is presenting on  
December 4, 2021. There is also information  
on two upcoming DECA events taking place  
this December. 

On behalf of DEEP, I would like to wish you all  
a safe and wonderful start to the holiday season. 
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Thanks to Our Sponsors for 
Their Support of Our 
Mission: 
Gold Level 
• Equitable 

• Lincoln Investment 

• Merchants Liquor Mart 

• Noble Financial Group 

Silver Level 
• Ross Mortgage 
• The Little Gym at Cherry Hill 

Bronze Level 
• Cherry Farm Creamery 

• Club Z! Tutoring Services 
• Cornerstone Financial 

Partners 

• Horace Mann 

• Mathnasium North Beverly 

• Montserrat College of Art 
• North Shore Dance 

Academy 

• Sun Tae Kwon Do Academy 
• WEPS Photo DEEP President 



 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Celebrate the Season 
and Support DEEP! 
The holidays are fast 
approaching! If flowers will be a 
part of your celebration, please 
consider ordering your beautiful 
arrangement, plant or 
centerpiece from Currans 
Flowers. 

Place your order (for delivery or 
in-store pickup) online at 
www.curransflowers.com, and 
they'll make a donation to DEEP 
through their CURRANS CARES 
program. 

Simply check the CURRANS 
CARES box at the top of the Your 
Payment Information page, and 
select D.E.E.P. Danvers Educational 
Enrichment Partnership from the 
drop-down menu that appears 
below your billing information. 

Thank you and happy holidays! 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 DEEP Officers 
• Mary Beth Verry, 

President 

• Michele Keith, 
Treasurer 

• Angela Tsiumis, 
Secretary 
 

Board of Directors 
• Glenn Boutchie 

• Donna Hopkins 

• Mari Matt 

• Jill Michaud 

• Richard Stoney 

• Mark Strout 

Danvers Holiday Festival & Tree Lighting 
    Join us in Danvers Square on Saturday, December 4, from 2:00 to 5:00 p.m. to  
    celebrate the season!  

      Enjoy music by bands and choral groups from Danvers High School and a DJ; a 
        meet and greet with Anna and Elsa from the movie Frozen; arts and crafts,  
           raffles and food samples from local businesses and Essex Agricultural and  
             Technical High School.  

               Visit with Santa at East Boston Savings Bank, and stay to watch him light  
                  the tree in Danvers Square at 5:00! 
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Danvers Educational  
Enrichment Partnership 

 

Next Meeting: Wednesday,  
November 17, at 8:00 a.m. 

 
 

DEEP is looking for 
parents to join the  
board and help us 
continue our 
commitment to the 
schools. Help us 
fundraise, select grants 
and plan for the future. 
The time commitment  
is short, but the  
benefits are many.  

Plus, it’s a great way to continue your support of the schools during  
the middle and high school years when opportunities for direct 
participation in the classroom are limited. 
Please join us for our next meeting on Wednesday, November 17, at 
8:00 a.m. – Brookline Bank, 107 High Street. 

Not a DEEP member yet? Choose the membership/sponsorship level 
that’s right for you and/or your business:  

• Individual/Teacher – $10 

• Family – $20 

• Community Partnership – $100 

• Bronze Level Sponsorship – $250 

• Silver Level Sponsorship – $500 

• Gold Level Sponsorship – $1,000 

To learn more about the benefits of the different membership levels 
and become a DEEP member or sponsor, visit our website at: 
http://www.supportdeep.org/contribute/. Thank you! 

 

The DEEP Wine & Food 
Tasting Returns! 
Mark your calendar for Thursday, March 31.  
The DEEP Wine & Food Tasting is returning to  
Danversport from 6:00 to 9:00 p.m. 

Thanks to presenting sponsor, Merchants 
Liquor Mart. Watch for more info in our  
January newsletter and on our website:  
www.supportdeep.org. 

2021/2022 DEEP 
Meeting Dates 

November 17, 2021 

December 15, 2021 

January 12, 2022 

February 16, 2022 

March 16, 2022 

April 13, 2022 

May 18, 2022 

June 15, 2022 (at DHS) 
Meetings are held at Brookline 
Bank, 107 High Street, Danvers 
and begin at 8:00 a.m.  

All are welcome! 
 
 

Follow the Links Below 
to Special Events & 
Offers from Our 
Sponsors: 

Cradles to Crayons 
Danvers Holiday Festival 

Holiday Festival Luminaria Sale 
DHS Job Fair 
Horace Mann 
Mathnasium 

Ross Mortgage 
Sun Tae Kwon Do Academy 
The Little Gym at Cherry Hill 

WEPS Photo 

Maria DiChiara


https://www.facebook.com/Danvers-Educational-Enrichment-Partnership-138165879539945
https://twitter.com/deepdanvers?lang=en
https://www.instagram.com/deepdanvers/?hl=en




 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Danvers 

Holiday   

Festival  

& Tree  

Lighting 
 
 
 
 

  ❆ Saturday, 
       December 4, 2021 

  ❆ 2:00 to 5:00 p.m.        
      Join us in Danvers Square to  
      celebrate the season! 

        Enjoy music by bands and  
        choral groups from Danvers  
               High School and a DJ; a  
              meet and greet with Anna 
                 and Elsa from the movie 
                 Frozen; arts and crafts,  
                     raffles and food  
                       samples from local  
                         businesses and  
                            Essex Agricultural 
                             and Technical 
                                   High School. 

                                 Visit with Santa 
                                 at East Boston 
                                 Savings Bank! 

 
 

The Holiday Festival  

ends with Santa lighting the 

Holiday Tree in Danvers Square 

at 5:00 p.m. 

Proudly presented by… 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Danvers Holiday Festival 

Luminaria Sale 
 
 $10 
Be a part of the magic!  
Add your own personal touch to this 
year’s celebration in the Square by 
purchasing a personalized luminaria. 
These luminarias will shine throughout 
the Square at the Holiday Festival on 
December 4.  

100% of the proceeds will go  
towards supporting DEEP and  
its mission to enrich the  
education provided to our  
students by the Danvers Public  
Schools. Your purchase also  
includes an annual membership  
to DEEP.  

To purchase your luminaria 
online, click here. Be sure to 
indicate your personalization in 
the “Add an order note” section. 

Luminaria orders must be  
received by Wednesday, December 1.  

 

https://square.link/u/GZIf7fBt








GET IN TOUCH FOR MORE 
INFORMATION TODAY!
Brad Vocino, NMLS#351606

Mortgage Loan Officer

978-767-4289
brad@vocinomortgage.com

Ross Mortgage Company, Inc. NMLS #2084. Equal Housing Lender. Licensed in the following states: MA: Mortgage Lender License #MC2084; 
NH: Licensed by the NH Banking Department as Ross Mortgage Company, #8882-MB; ME: Supervised Lender License #2084; RI: Licensed Lender 
#20051871LL; CT: Mortgage Lender License #18804; FL: Mortgage Lender License #MLD1418

300 Rosewood Drive, Suite 240, Danvers, MA 01923

Vocinomortgage.com

Mortgage Rates are at near record lows!
It may be time to Refinance.
Contact me today and SAVE

We’ve got highly competitive interest rates 
and a variety of loan products, including:

• Conventional • FHA • VA • Jumbo
• First Time Homebuyer Products • Construction/Renovation

 “Not only did we get an 
amazing rate and save a ton on our 
mortgage, but everyone we worked 
with was so nice, flexible, and made 

everything easy to understand. The online 
portal was simple and effective to work 
with, and took away a lot of stress with 
keeping track of so many documents. 

We did the whole refi in maybe 3-4 
weeks beginning to end. They were also 

incredibly flexible to complete the closing 
at our home because of COVID-19. Can’t 

recommend Brad Vocino enough!” 
—Tara H.

 
 “This is the second time 

within less than a year that we refinanced 
our mortgage with Brad. The process 

was very quick and he able to lock us into 
a lower rate than we had anticipated. I 

would highly recommend Brad Vocino for 
any mortgage needs!” 

—Audrey B.
 

 “Brad is one of the best 
out there to work with personally and 

professionally. He treats you like you are 
his only client, explains the process from A 
to Z and makes you feel comfortable with 
one of the largest transactions in your life. 

I would recommend Brad to everyone.”
—Katrina B.

 
 “Brad and his team at Ross 

Mortgage were so incredible to work with. 
Brad’s dedication and customer service 

was evident right away when he returned 
our voicemail while he was on vacation 
with his family. He was so friendly and 
helpful throughout the entire process, 

and since we were first time home buyers 
he was such an amazing resource for us. 
Brad and his team really made the whole 
experience as stress free as possible and 
we would definitely recommend them.”

—Mike & Aly G.

See what Brad's 
clients are saying 

about him

www.vocinomortgage.com



$99

Sign up for one month…

GET  one month FREE! 

(Does not include official unifor m)  

ALL AGES

Only

Expires:12/31/21

THANKSGIVING 
SPECIAL



now open!
who we are
The Little Gym at Cherry Hill offers awesome 
activities for children ages 4 months to 12 
years!

-Gymnastics
-Dance
-Sports Skills
-Camp
-Birthday parties

We Offer

5 Cherryhill Drive, Danvers, MA 01923 978-777-7977 tlgcherryhillma@thelittlegym.com

Scan to sign up for
a free class

today!

We create a positive learning environment 
and opportunities for your child to... 
-Try new things
-Build self-confidence
-Have tons of Serious Fun

tlgcherryhill

tlgcherryhill

| |



https://us02web.zoom.us/j/8180520909#success



